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1. Inyadda Drive 
RHVA and individuals who objected to the proposed Inyadda drive development by Heir Asquith 
have received a letter from Shoalhaven City Council’s solicitors. The developer’s appeal against 
Council’s refusal of the DA will be heard in the Land and Environment court from 28 October-1 
November, 2028. 
  
The hearing will commence at 10.15am on Monday 28 October in the carpark at south Inyadda 
beach. 
  
RHVA proposes to co-ordinate six speakers to represent the community’s view, consistent with 
what occurred in April this year, and to liaise with Council’s solicitors on that matter. RHVA will 
provide further details on that shortly.  
  
In the meantime, it is important that as many people as possible ensure that they can attend (and 
tell others to attend) on 28 October. It is critical that the Court understand the views of residents.  
  
RHVA is grateful that Council has decided to actively contest the developer’s appeal. 
 
2. Manyana Special Conservation Reserve 
Decision from Tanya Plibersek has been further extended to 31 July, 2024. 
 
Fiona Friend 
RHVA Environment officer 

 
  
 


